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ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
School of Graduate Studies: Proposal to revise the Terms of Reference for the Graduate 
Academic Appeals Board, article 7(b), the term of appointment of teaching staff 
representatives, effective September 2004. 
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
The Committee has the authority to approve appeal procedures related to academic regulations. 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION TAKEN: 
The School of Graduate Studies approved this proposal at its Council meeting on May 25, 
2004. 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: 
This request arises because there are a number of current members whose terms will end in 
the coming academic year. The Board faces the loss of these valuable and experienced 
members because of a restriction on the number of terms that members may serve. 
Continuity is very important on the Board and the caseload currently is not onerous. This 
change would bring the Board guidelines into line with Governing Council Academic 
Appeals Committee terms of reference with respect to the ability of members to serve more 
than one term.   
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
There are no new/additional financial resources required to implement the procedural change. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Committee on Academic Policy and Programs approve: 
 
THAT the Terms of Reference for the Graduate Academic Appeals Board, article 7(b), the 
term of appointment of teaching staff representatives, be revised effective September 2004. 








